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Attn: James Bunten
Planning Inspectorate
 
Dear James
We've now seen the system of video plus transcript of the meeting of the 2nd
November.
The transcript can probably best be described as 'poor' with various names for the same
person and guesses made eg Cops World for Cotswold.
 
Are we able to propose that meetings are held in the traditional manner with appropriate
minutes taken of salient points?
The minutes can be circulated if necessary for agreement.
Participants may attend by video but no need to record the meetings.
 
Here at Gloucestershire Ramblers we discussed video recording zoom meetings where
people of various organisations get together but agreed not to video record because
 
a) some people may feel they didn't want to speak if recorded
b) other people could use it as a platform to speak of something unrelated
c) something may be said in the heat of the moment which need not be repeated
d) it wasn't clear what should happen to recordings
e) GDPR issues.
 
Ideally we'd like to allow a frank debate by those present and then minute what was
done or achieved rather than necessarily what was said.
 
Best Wishes

 

Gloucestershire Ramblers




